City of High Point
North Carolina

Jay W. Wagner
MAYOR

February 7, 2022

RE: Benjaman D. London
Mr. HBCU 2022 Contestant, Saint Louis, MO

On behalf of the members of the High Point City Council, it is my privilege to
congratulate you for your participation as a contestant in the 2022 Mr. HBCU
Conference in St. Louis, Missouri.

As a student at Saint Augustine’s University, your commitment to the community
is noteworthy of recognition and the citizens of High Point support your

endeavors, and we thank you for the honor you bring to the High Point
community.

T ly,

ay W. Wagner
Mayor
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